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 Judith Sayers COMNOT2015/1274/P 03/04/2015  13:34:47 Dear Sirs,

I have reviewed the attached documetation and acoustic report and have the following comments;

As a full time resident leaseholder of the 11th floor floor east facing flat I currently experience 

considerable noise disturbance from the 11 number existing roof mounted air handling outlets sited on 

the 9th floor roof of the New London Theatre. These 11 existing intake / extracts outlets whine and 

squeal when in operation, which creates significant noise disturbance particularly with my windows 

being open during the summer months. My concern is that the additional untis proposed (albeit on the 

lower roof level) will contribute further to this disturbance, in particular the high level flue outlets 

proposed at 9th floor level at the upper extent of the proposed acoustic enclosure. Clause 18 of my 

lease states 'generally not to do or permit anything which shall be or tend to be a nuisance, annoyance 

or cause of damage to the Lessor or to any neighbouring adjacent or adjoining property''.

Flat 51

Winter Garden 

House

Macklin Street

Page 10 of 21


